
 

Crime Informational 

 Attempted Bike Larceny 
 

On October 17, 2017 at about 8:41pm the unknown person in the photos below was observed 

causing minor damage to a bike rack and cable lock while attempting to remove a secured bicycle in 

front of Furnald Hall. This person was last seen entering the subway at 116th street and Broadway. If 

the identity of the person is known or if seen, please call Public Safety at 212-854-5555. 

 

 
                                                               

Properly secure your bicycle by locking the frame and tire to a secured bike 

rack using non-cable type locking devices. 
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